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I would like to respectfully request that the NSW Government tradie responsibility to end the 
suffering of caged hens.  
Their suffering as sentient beings is unconscionable. They should be able to act and behave and live 
freely with the support of legislation.  
We have fostered rescued hens in the past and we have some permanently with us now. Their 
personalities are shining through now that they are no longer frightened of humans. 
It id's terribly sad to think of their lives as battery hens prior to their rescue.  
They are sentient beings, with as much right to a decent life as your cat or dog.  
Thank you for your consideration. 


